
Happy New Year! May this new year bring
countless blessings and cherished
moments! Throughout the month of
January, we will be exploring New Years,
Martin Luther King Jr. and arctic animals! 

Classroom News: 

More info: 

We have a new
friend starting this
month! Welcome
to room 5, MASON! 

Books for this month:


